
Project Description 

Florence Boulevard (US 72) is a major 
east-west highway located in the urban-
ized eastern outskirts of Florence.  This 
project proposal includes the addition of 
two (2) lanes (one eastbound and one 
westbound), to the existing 4-lane road-
way. The lanes will be added to the out-
side of the existing lanes. Right and left 
turning lanes will be added at various in-
tersections to accommodate better traffic 
flow.  The completed project will provide 
6 lanes and will also include a 10-ft 
shared use path.  Right of way is required 
for this project. 

The purpose of the project is to increase 
the capacity of a heavily traveled road-
way in order to satisfy demands of the 
traveling public for more efficient and 
effective traffic flow. 

The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is proposing to add lanes on Florence Blvd (US-72) from Indian 
Springs Drive to east of Harris Drive. Information about the project is available to the public for review and comment.  
Your comments may be provided by mail, email, or voicemail as described below.  Your comments on the proposed pro-
ject must be submitted by Monday, September 21, 2020.  

SUBMIT A COMMENT 
Online Comment Form: www.aldotinvolved.com 

Email: florence-blvd-comments@dot.state.al.us 

Phone: (256) 389-1463 to leave comment (Limit 3 minutes) 

Mail comments to: ALDOT, North Region, Tuscumbia Area 

         ATTN: Mark Denton, Environmental Coordinator 

P.O. Box 495 Tuscumbia, Alabama 35674  
 

Comment Forms available in ALDOT office:  

Due to COVID-19 precautions paper comment forms are available by  

appointment only.  Please call Allen Teague at (256) 389-1419 to 

schedule. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Website:   

www.aldotinvolved.com  

“Florence Blvd” 

 

Email comments about the project to: 

florence-blvd-comments@dot.state.al.us 

In order to be included in the administrative record, comments must be received by Monday, September 21, 2020  


